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Subject : Acceptance of the proposal for an agreement between the aeronautical authorities

To: Ministry if Transport of the Russian Federation, Department of State Policy in
Civil Aviation

The Albanian Civil Aviation Autority presents its compliments to the Department of State Policy
in Civil Aviation of the Russian Federation and addresses as follows.

Considering that the Air Service Agreement between the Republic of Albania and the Russian
Federation is in force, there is no limited frequency of flights or airlines of the respective
countries. Since the Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation is requesting an agreement
between the aeronautical authorities, the Albanian Civil Aviation Authority by this letter accepts
your proposal about the agreement to perform regular flights on all specified routes for the
designated airlines of the parties between the two countries.

The Albanian Civil Aviation Authority avails itself to renew its regards.

Rr: “Sulejman Delvina”, Nr.1, P.O Box 205, Tirang, Tel: +355 42251220, E-mail: sekretaria@acaa.gov.al




MHHHCTEPCTBO
TPAHCIIOPTA
POCCHUCKO ®EJEPALIAN

MINISTRY
OF TRANSPORT
OF THE RUSSIAN FEDERATION

Our ref Date
Ham Ne Jara
G- F57 L 03 204 4

Aeronautical Authorities of the Republic of Albania

Tirana

The Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation of the Ministry of Transport of the Russian
Federation presents its compliments to the aeronautical authorities of the Republic of
Albania and would like to address as follows.

Russian airlines express interest in operating flights to the cities of Albania, however, in
accordance with paragraph II b of the Annex to the Air Services Agreement between the
Government of the Russian Federation and the Government of the Republic of Albania dated
June 23, 1993, "the frequency of flights ... of designated airlines will be agreed between the
aeronautical authorities of the Parties."”

In connection with the above, we propose to conduct an agreement by exchange of letters
about the absence of frequency restrictions on all specified routes for the designated airlines
of the Parties.

If you agree with the aforementioned proposal, we propose to consider this letter and a
positive response to it as an agreement between the aeronautical authorities of Russia and
Albania on the abovementioned issue.

We hope to develop successful and mutually beneficial cooperation between our
Authorities.

Yours faithfully, s

/4
Svetlana A. Peirova L
Director, 2

Department of State Policy in Civil Aviation
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